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Year 2 Nativity Production 

  
 

12th November 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers  
  
It is with great pleasure that Year 2 invite you to their Nativity Production. 
  
The performances will be on the following days: 
 

• St. Georges Road site will be Tuesday 10th December 9.10 - 9.40 and 2.15 - 2.45. 
Both performances will be in the stage hall, entrance via Y5 door. 

 

• Bonham Road site will be Friday 13th December 9.10 - 9.40 and 2.15 - 2.45.  
Both performances will be in the Gym, entrance at the back of the school through the rear 
entrance gate used by Breakfast Club and After School Club (GEMS). 

 
All children will be involved through singing, dancing, role play or speaking parts and they will be 
wearing costumes. Many of these are supplied by the school. The class teacher will get in touch 
with you in the next few weeks if your child requires any additional items of clothing/costume. If you 
don’t hear from us, then please rest assured your child’s costume has been sorted!  
 
The nativity is a part of the RE curriculum. It is a chance for children to use drama to present a 
historical story. The children do not take part in an any act of religious worship.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all there. 
 
Kind Regards, 
  
Year 2 Team 
 


